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AMBASSADOR EMBASSY OF AUSTRALIA

THE HAGUE

15 August 1995

Mr H. Brouwers

Managing Director

World Team Cup

P.O. Box 1070 o
NL-6040-KB Roermond

Dear Mr Brouwers

I am writing to thank you for the opportunity to
attend the marvellous finals of the World Team Cup at
Roermond on Sunday.

The warmth of the hospitality, the standard of the
tennis, and the organisation of the closing ceremony all
made the day a memorable one.

I am sure you, and your many staff colleagues
and volunteers, can take great pride in the achievement
of World Team Cup "95.

It is now up to Australia to follow your
example - we shall try!

Yours sincerely

A

The Hon M.C. Tate
Ambassador to the Netherlands



